
 
Summer 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/guardian 
 
Year 3-4 chess club at Avanti House will continue in the summer term as usual on Friday’s from 2:30-330pm. 
The first session of the term will be on Weds 19

st
 April with the last session being on Weds 12

th
 July. 

 
In the spring term, we held our club championships. In addition to this we brought 3 Avanti House teams to 
the English Primary Schools Chess Association (national school teams event). Our A team managed to finish 1

st
 

in the first phase of the tournament, qualifying for the next phase.  
 
For the summer term, children will learn and practice writing moves down as professionals do during games. 
Lessons will start off as usual with demonstrations, particularly focusing on famous games, opening theory and 
tactical combinations (thinking several moves ahead). Everyone will continue working on their puzzle books 
which must be brought along to chess club every week. If your child was previously given a book, then they 
won’t need to be given a new one unless it has been completed. New children will be provided books but if a 
book is lost or damaged, then you will be liable to pay £10.00 for a replacement. 
 
Children may bring snacks in the form of fruit or vegetables to the club. Strictly no other snacks can be brought 
along. No crisps or chocolate! 
 
Fees for chess club this term are £72.00 equating to £6.00 per session. Spaces are subject to availability and 
enrollment will only be acknowledged once payment in full has been made. Cash payments cannot be 
accepted. Please ensure payment is completed at the start of term! Note for BACS payments my details have 
changed and can be found on the form below. If your child is new to chess club or if any of your details have 
changed, please complete the form below. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Kishan Pattni  
 
Email - kishanpattni@gmail.com  Mobile - 07411671312 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
Please complete clearly and return to Kishan Pattni or email to kishanpattni84@gmail.com` 
 
Avanti House Year 3-4 Chess Club – Spring Term 2017  

Child’s name and class  

Date of Birth  

Special requirements/allergies (please specify)  

Parent’s name  

Contact number  

Email address  

Who will normally be picking your child up?  

Car model/registration (if applicable)  

Please keep myself and the school aware if any of the above information changes ASAP. 
 
Cheques - cheques can be made payable to Kishan Pattni ** please write your childs name/class on the back 
of the cheque** 
NEW DETAILS Bank transfer - bank transfer payments can be made to: 
Kishan Pattni SC 23-05-80  AC 2285 – 8866         ** please use your child’s name/class as reference** 
Cash payments will no longer be accepted. 
Method of payment (please specify)…………………………………………………………………………………………… 
I enclose chess fees of £72.00 made payable to Kishan Pattni Enrollment for your child will only be 
acknowledged and accepted once full payment has been made.  
 
Parents signature………………………………...................................................................... Date………………………………….. 


